
June 7, 1994 

Hello Jeff; 

I hope the weather has cooperated for you this summer. It :appears very similar 
to last summer- soggy ever where you go. 

I am writing to you with a request. The nice Taylor Ranch (3-piece) display is 
missing the large photo located under the title. I believe it was a photo of the Taylor 
Ranch valley showing the ranch with an airplane flying in. Do you have any idea 
where it could be or where I could find the negatives to have another print made? 

The display was constructed during Spring 1993 by two students in Sam Ham's 
Interp. Methods class. It is my understanding that you provided most of the visual 
material for the display. Any help at this point is appreciated. 

I am also working on a recruitment program for the college and need color 
slides of students and faculty working in the field. The back-drop of Taylor Ranch 
would be ideal for photos of field work. If you could take photos portraying the area 
with field work, I would love to duplicate the for our files and programs that I am 
working on right now. 

You are lucky to be at such a beautiful location this summer. The FWR 
building here is even more of a mess this summer with all the construction work in 
progress. 

Happy trails, 
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